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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

       

8
th

 December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Year 2 – Storytelling session with Martin Maudsley –  3
rd

 January 2024 

 

On Wednesday 3
rd

 January, we will be welcoming a fantastic storyteller to our school to 

introduce the children to our new topic ‘Who’s Afraid of the Big Bad Wolf?’ Martin Maudsley is a 

respected storyteller who is sure to inspire the children’s learning. The session will assist the 

children with their creative writing throughout the next topic. 

 

In order for the visit to go ahead, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £1 per child paid 

via the Parent Gateway. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, this event will 

be unable to go ahead. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  Yours faithfully. 

 

Miss Taylor 

Year 2 Leader                     
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